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FROM: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61 

Office ofProcurement and Assistance Management 

SUBJECT: FY 2006 Subcontracting Goals 

SUMMARY: 

This Flash provides the DOE FY 2006 Subcontracting Goal and announces the roll-out of 
the Government-wide Electronic Subcontracting Reporting System (eSRS). 

) 
The DOE Subcontracting Goal for FY 2006 is 41.3%. Contracting Officers should 
ensure that each contractor's Subcontracting Plan reflects a maximum effort by the 
contractor to award subcontracts to small business, thereby contributing to the 
Depaiiment's ability to achieve the DOE-wide goal. Remember that AL 2005-08 
requires Subcontracting Plans reflecting less than the DOE-wide goal be submitted to the 
OSDBU prior to approval/disapproval by the Contracting Officer. As part of contract 
administration, Contracting Officers must evaluate each contractor's effort to implement 
its subcontracting plan and call to the contractor's attention any deficiencies. 

Contracting Officers ai·e encouraged to remind their contractors that eSRS provides 
contractors the ability to file subcontracting reports on-line and provides agencies with 
on-line access to analytical data on the award of subcontracts. eSRS eliminates the need 
for paper submissions and processing of the SF 294's, Individual Subcontracting Repo1is, 
and SF 295's, Summaiy Subcontracting Reports, streamlining the collection of 
subcontracting data. The system has been fully operational since October 1, 2005. All 
contractors subject to subcontract repo1iing requirements should now be in the process of 
moving to the new system. 

) 




Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Sandra Cover at 202-287­
1344 or Sandra.Cover@hq.doe.gov. 

Michael P. Fischetti, Director 
Office ofProcurement 

and Assistance Policy 

Attachment: FY 2006 Subcontracting Goals 
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